COURTNEY ALLEN
251 SICKLES AVENUE
NEW ROCHELLE, N. Y.

Feb, 5th,1041.

Mr. Thomas H. Raddall,
Liverpool,Nova Scotia.

Dear Mr. Reddall:

Thank you very much for the
pictures and sketch of the fishing bvoat. I
am in the middle of the illustrations and they
are a very great help. It is important to me
to be as accurate as I can in the detall and
you have ascisted me no end. I think, by the
way that you are a good photographer! The
prints are excellent.

I am sorry that you had to go
back a second time but sub-zero weather could
play hob with a camera shutter.

Let me assure you again that I
deeply appreclate your first letter about the
garka drawings and these lest efforts in my
behalf!

With best wishesm I am,

Most sincerely,
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